
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families,  

It is so hard to believe I am writing this memo for the last month of the 24-25 school 

year. While it seems the school year has gone by so quickly, the past month of April 

was like a quick blink and it was over. Even though April went by in that blink of an eye, 

it was filled with a lot of great activities. We were able to take part in our weekly Stations 

of the cross to include our Living Stations, which as always is such a beautiful way for 

us to enter our Easter break. We also had our school Penance, Disciple of the Month 

for respect, a couple of field trips, and of course ended with our annual Musical which is 

such an amazing performance by our students.  

We are now entering May and thankfully, it looks as though our weather is warming up 

and feeling more like springtime. I thought April went by quickly, but I have no doubt 

May will go by just as quickly if not quicker. This month brings us closer to the end of 

the school year with more special events and activities. Our 2nd graders will open the 

month with their First Holy Communion. This will be followed up with our favorite Royal 

Run event. New this year, we will have our Spring Concert for our K-5th grade students. 

Then we keep going with our May Crowning, PreK end of year celebration, field trips, 

Kindergarten end of year celebration, and our 8th grade graduation Mass. Of course, 

our final week will be our fun field day activities and our end of school Mass. So many 

things going on, it seems almost every day is booked on the calendar.  

We look forward to all the joy and excitement that May will bring to us. As always, thank 

you all for your support and efforts throughout this school year. You help make SCLS 

possible and you are appreciated.  

Romans 15:13: "May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, 

so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit." 

Peace, 

Jodi Reagan, Principal 

Please note, if you wish to volunteer at any point during the 
school year, you must have your Diocesan clearances. More 
information can be found here: 
https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/ 
 
Please note, for the safety and security of our students and staff, school 
Masses are closed to the public including parents, guardians, 
grandparents, etc., unless you have received an invitation by a teacher 
due to your student’s participation in a Mass. Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding. 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 

 
May 2 

School Mass, 7C and 1C 
 

May 3 
First Communion 

 
May 8 

Royal Run 
 

May 9 
No School, Teacher Appreciation 

Day 
 

May 15 
Spring Music Concert, K-5th, 

Bishop McDevitt  
 

May 16 
School Mass, May Crowning, 5C, 

5L 
Preschool Closing Program 

 

May 21 
Kindergarten Celebration 

 
May 22 

 8th Grade Graduation 
 

May 26 
No School, Memorial Day 

 
May 28 

Field Day 
 

May 29  
Last Day 1st-4th grades  

School Mass, 7L and 1L 
 

May 30 
Last Day 5th-7th grades, 11am 

dismissal 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 

kzanzinger@hotmail.com 

 

https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/


 
       
      

 

      
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Leah Adams 

Happy May SCLS Families, Teachers, and Staff!  
 
I cannot believe that this school year is almost over - just a 
few short weeks and it will be summer!  
 
We have had so much success this year with our events and 
fundraisers! Thank you to all of the families for all of your 
continued support throughout the year by being a homeroom 
parent, committee chair, volunteer, coming to meetings, giving 
your ideas and thoughts, etc. We couldn’t do any of this 
without all of you! 
 
To end the year, we have multiple celebrations! Royal Run on 
May 8th or the most awaited day of the year, Field Day on 
May 28th! On top of the school wide events, it will also be full 
of 8th grade events - Formal, Fun Day, and Graduation! 
Congratulations to the Class of 2025! You have been an 
amazing role model class for the younger students, and we 
are so excited to see where your next chapter takes you! 
 
Throughout the past two years of my term, I have been so 
blessed and grateful to the school and parish community for 
all of their kindness, thoughtfulness, care, help, and 
dedication! From introducing new fundraisers and events to 
holding onto the most loved, it has been a joy to be your PTO 
president! I look forward to what is ahead for our school and 
know that the next board will do great and exciting things! 
Thank you all immensely for everything you have done for the 
PTO and our school community!  
 
I hope you have a happy, healthy, and enjoyable summer with 
your family and friends!  
 
Thank you, 
Leah Adams 
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Happy Birthday 

May 29 

Stephanie Bader  

May 30 

Jodi Reagan 

 

June 3 

Deborah Scalera 

June 8 

Freddy Caraballo 

 

July 5 

Jacob Hilliard  

July 9 

Stacy Buchmoyer 

Kaitlyn Myers 

 

August 12 

Father James Lease 

Andrea Flannery 

 

 

 

 SAVE THE DATE 

The 19th annual Royal Run is scheduled for May 8th, Rain or shine! Our 
goal is to raise $19,000! Spectators will be allowed only if the event is 

held outside. Please help us meet our goal and donate here! 

 

Reminder: 

When sending 

payments and forms 

into school, please 

make sure to include 

your child’s name, 

homeroom, and 

purpose/event so we 

can make sure it gets 

to the right place!  

Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 
 

 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/kBe8FI0WwUcA4GrfxSnD8Q


 

 

SCLS 2024-2025 Annual Fund 
Please donate today to our 2024-2025 Annual Fund and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All proceeds go 

directly to our school and our students.  We are currently at $50,750! Donate here! Thank you for your 

generosity! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO FUNDING UPDATE! THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

Krispy Kreme: $1,872 

Urban Air: $45.38 

Spring Used Uniform Sale: $776 

School Store: $1,428 

Spirit Wear: $368 

Parents’ Night Out: $335 

R&K: $1,737 

Soda Tab Collection Results! We collected 93 pounds! 

1L was the winner with 43.4 pounds 

4L was in 2nd place with 10.1 pounds 

Thank you for collecting and supporting the Ronald McDonald House! 

 

 

 

 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CcQsdumE_49L61ZqT27bdg


 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

 
 

Save the Date: Summer PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale! 
 
The next PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday, July 13th from 8am-12pm in the school 
cafeteria. Gently-used uniforms for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price. Cash, check, 
or Venmo accepted. Please enter and exit through the preschool ramp--follow the signs to the cafeteria. 
In addition to buying the items you need, this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO! 
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours. 
They MUST be clean and in gently-used condition. If you want to receive credits for this sale, please 
include a note in the bag with your name and a list of the items you are donating prior to the 
sale. We cannot give same day credits to uniforms dropped off during the sale itself. Those 
credits would need to be used on a future sale date. Please contact Jamie Bufton at jbufton@sclhbg.org 
with any questions or if you are able to help with set up or the sale! Volunteers are always needed and 
this is a great opportunity for rising 7th and 8th graders to earn service hours for Confirmation! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Teacher/Staff Appreciation from PTO: Juice and Muffins! 

“We would be MUFFIN without teachers and staff like you!” 



 

 

May 2025 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

  

 

 1 2 School Mass 3 First 

Communion 

4 

 

5 6 7 8 Royal Run! 9 No School, 

Teacher 

Appreciation 

10  

11 Happy 

Mother’s Day! 

 

12 13 14 

 

15 Spring 

Music Concert, 

K-5th Grades, 

Bishop 

McDevitt 

16 School 

Mass, May 

Crowning 

Preschool 

Closing 

Program 

17 

18 

 

19 20 21 

Kindergarten 

Celebration 

22 8th Grade 

Graduation 

23 24 

25 

 

26 No School, 

Memorial Day 

27 28 Field Day 29 School 

Mass, Last Day 

1st-4th Grades 

30 Last Day 

5th-7th grades  

31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


